
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update on the 

recent resolutions discussed in our community meetings. 

Resolution Updates: 

• Resolution 1: Improvements to the Community Park - The landscaping project is now 

underway, with completion expected by the end of next month. 

• Resolution 2: Enhanced Security Measures - Installation of new lighting and surveillance 

systems has begun, aiming for completion by the end of the quarter. 

• Resolution 3: Community Clean-Up Day - Scheduled for May 15th, volunteers are 

encouraged to join us for a day of community service. 

We appreciate your continued support and involvement in making our community a better place. 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you, 

The Community Management Team 


